
Each year the Dane County Lakes & Watershed Commission prepares water-related 
budget recommendations for consideration by the Dane County Executive. We are seeking 

your ideas and recommendations that you think Dane County should consider in the 
coming year's budget to improve the quality, scenic, economic and environmental value of

our lakes, streams, watersheds and drinking water. A draft of the Lakes and Watershed 
Commission's Budget Recommendations can be accessed online at: https://
lwrd.countyofdane.com/about/committees-and-commissions/lwc-budget-recommendations

Please fill out the form below and send it to lwrd@countyofdane.com by the date required 
on the website above. Please include "Water-related Budget Suggestions" in the subject 
line.

All received budget suggestions will be reviewed and considered for incorporation within 
the Lakes & Watershed Commission Budget Recommendations..

Dane County Lakes and Watershed Commission 

Water-related Budget Suggestions to the Dane County 
Lakes and Watershed Commission

https://lwrd.countyofdane.com/about/committees-and-commissions/lwc-budget-recommendations


Your Name: 

Organization:  

Phone: 

Email: 

Water Related Budget Suggestion: 

Estimated cost: 

Describe why it is recommended?

What is the anticipated outcome? 

Water-related Budget Suggestions to the Dane County 
Lakes and Watershed Commission
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